
From: Kelly Fremlin
To: McRae, Angela
Subject: Change of meeting time - Opposed
Date: March 12, 2019 4:33:54 PM

I am writing to express my displeasure with Lloyd Ferguson and the request to amend council
meetings to take place at 9:30 am. Like myself, many citizens work Monday-Friday, 9-5 it is
imperative to hold counsel meetings at a conducive time that Hamiltonians can attend and
have their voices heard. 

As elected officials, the job you were elected to do is represent Hamilton and be of service to
your constituents. I find it disgusting that Councillor Ferguson proposed this change by linking
the Red-Hill fiasco to a meeting that ran late into the evening. If you oppose the current
schedule, why run?

Regards,
Kelly Fremlin
Ward 1
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